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Communication to parents 
 
Subject Header: Y1 St Mary de Haura visit 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

We are organising a school trip for our year 1 children to visit St Mary de Haura church as part of their RE 

curriculum. Dusky Dolphins will go on Tuesday 5th July and Spinner Dolphins will go on Wednesday 6th July. 

Please drop your child at the church at 8.45am.  

 

Trip Summary: 

 

Trip  St Mary de Haura Church 

Date Dusky Dolphin: 5th July 2022 

Spinner Dolphin: 6th July 2022 

Children attending Y1 

Departing from school at Meeting at the church at 8.45am 

Arriving back at school at Walking back to school at 10.15am 

Method of Transport Walking 

Cost Free 

Payment due by n/a 

Clothing Required School uniform 

Will my child need a packed lunch for this trip?* No 

 

 

 

Helpers 

In order to ensure everyone’s safety during this trip we are asking for help from parents and/or 

grandparents please to walk the children back to school. Please arrive at 10.10am ready to leave the church 

at 10.15am It may not be possible to run the trip if we do not get any offers of help.  If you are able to help 

please tell us via Ping and we will contact you in due course. 

 

 

Kind regards 

 

The School Office 

 

 

 

 


